

Name : \_\_\_\_\_ Class : \_\_\_\_\_ No : \_\_\_\_\_

Date : \_\_\_\_\_



A : Read the passage and choose the correct answer.

### Healthy Lifestyle

The Thomson family has been trying to eat healthy meals for a very long time, but found it difficult to keep it up. Mr and Mrs Thomson work long hours at the hospital, and feel exhausted when they arrive home. They also have three young children who needed a lot of care. David is eight years old, their daughter Ann is six and the baby is one. It is difficult for the family to cook healthy meals every day. For months, Mrs Thomson has been ordering food during the week, which is delivered after they arrive from work. This is a bad routine, and the Thomson's know this fact very well and have started to worry that their children will get so used to eating fast food; it will be difficult for them to change this habit. For the past two weeks, they have been eating healthy homemade meals and feel very excited about it.



1. Is it easy for the Thomas family to eat healthy meals?
 

|                 |                 |
|-----------------|-----------------|
| a. Yes, it is   | c. No, it isn't |
| b. Yes, they do | d. No, it does  |
2. How many children do they have?
 

|          |          |
|----------|----------|
| a. many  | c. much  |
| b. three | d. a lot |
3. Who orders food every day?
 

|                 |                |
|-----------------|----------------|
| a. Mr. Thomas   | c. Mrs. Thomas |
| b. The children | d. David       |
4. Are they worried about their bad eating habits?
 

|                  |                    |
|------------------|--------------------|
| a. Yes, it is    | c. No, they aren't |
| b. Yes, they are | d. No, it does     |
5. How long have they been eating healthy meals?
 

|               |                       |
|---------------|-----------------------|
| a. Last week  | c. the past two weeks |
| b. Long hours | d. for a long time    |



6. A : Where are you going to visit when you are sick ?

B : I'm going to \_\_\_\_\_.

- a. the beautiful beaches      b. the clinic    c. the supermarket      d. the cinema

7. Sue : Thomas is in the clinic.  
Sam : What's the matter with \_\_\_\_\_?  
Jack : \_\_\_\_\_ a burn.



- a. them / They have      b. she / Her has  
c. him / He has      d. her / She has
8. Alex and Andrea \_\_\_\_\_ because they are angry.  
a. are yawning      b. are scratching  
c. are shouting      d. are arguing



9. A : May I have \_\_\_\_\_ cookies and juice, please?

B : I'm sorry, there aren't \_\_\_\_\_ cookies but there is \_\_\_\_\_ juice.

- a. some / any / any      b. some / any / some  
c. any / any / some      d. any / some / some
10. A : Is there \_\_\_\_\_ bananas on the table?

B : Yes, there are \_\_\_\_\_.

- a. much / a little      c. a little / a lot  
b. many / a little      d. many / a lot
11. A : Do you want \_\_\_\_\_ sugar in your tea?

B : \_\_\_\_\_, please.

- a. some, / a little      c. any/ a little  
b. some / a few      d. any/ a few
12. A : How often do you drink milk?      B : \_\_\_\_\_.
- c. Two loaves      c. Two cartons  
d. Two bowls      d. Two jars

13. Which group of words is uncountable noun?

- a. pepper / flour / yogurt      b. water / onions / salt  
c. mango / bean / pineapple      d. cookies / bacon / wine

14. Sam : What's the matter with Janes?



Bob : \_\_\_\_\_

- a. She is pregnant..
- b. She has a stomachache.
- c. She has a backache.
- d. She has measles.

15. A : Why is Jeff \_\_\_\_\_ ?

B : Because he did something wrong in class yesterday.

- a. yawning
- b. scratching
- c. shouting
- d. blushing

16. A : What's the matter with Sam?

B : He has measles.



17. \_\_\_\_\_ some cheese , some butter, and \_\_\_\_\_ some lemons in the shopping bag.

- a. There are /there is .
- b. There is / there are
- c. There are /there are.
- d. There is / there is .

18. A : May I have \_\_\_\_\_ salad and tomato juice, please?

B : I'm sorry, there isn't \_\_\_\_\_ hamburgers but there is \_\_\_\_\_ tomato juice.

- a. some /any /any
- b. some / any /some
- c. any /any /some
- d. any/some /some

19. A : Would you care for \_\_\_\_\_ more pomelo?

B : Yes, I'd love to but just \_\_\_\_\_ .

- a. any /much
- b. some/a little
- c. any /many
- d. some / a few

20. Ann : Why are you smiling?

Ben : \_\_\_\_\_ I've got the highest score in English.

- a. I am excited
- b. I am happy.
- c. I am embarrassed
- d. I feel worried.

21. Tom : The cookies smells good. \_\_\_\_\_

Mom : Yes, sure. I made \_\_\_\_\_ for you.

- a. Can I have one? / them
- b. May I help you? // they
- c. Can you have some? / them
- d. May you help me? //they

"For I know the PLANS  
I have for YOU"  
declares the LORD  
"plans to PROSPER you  
and not to harm you,  
plans to give you  
HOPE and a  
FUTURE."  
Jeremiah 29:11